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8th May 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Re: End of Year 11 Arrangements 
 
As we near the start of GCSE examinations, we would like to congratulate Year 11 on their positive attitude 
towards their GCSE studies. We have been extremely impressed by their hard work and delighted with 
the number of pupils who have engaged in our after-school and lunchtime revision programme. To date, 
Year 11 pupils have collectively attended over 4000 hours of revisions sessions which is testament to their 
outstanding attitudes to learning.   
 
Our revision programme will continue to run during this summer’s series of examinations. A 
comprehensive summary of the exams and revision sessions can be found here. This will be updated in 
the coming weeks to include the revision sessions taking place after Half-Term. 
 
All pupils are invited to the revision sessions, and we strongly recommend that they attend. The purpose 
of these sessions is to complement your child’s independent revision and to provide last minute advice 
and guidance for each examination.  
 
We appreciate that some pupils struggle with transportation and that this can be a barrier to attending 
the after-school revision sessions. As you will be aware, the school has recently taken delivery of a 
minibus. We will be offering transportation home for pupils who live in Whitley and Eggborough or the 
villages served by either the Pollington Bus, 22S or the SW3. This route has been prioritised due to the 
lack of public transport provision when travelling west of Snaith. If you would like your child to travel on 
the minibus home, please email the school: office@thesnaithschool.org.uk stating your child’s name and 
the village they live.   
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to inform you of the end of term arrangements for our pupils. 
Firstly, we would like to celebrate the achievements of our Year 11 pupils by holding our traditional 
leavers event on Tuesday 10th June 2025. This will take place after a morning revision session in 
preparation for the Maths exam on Wednesday 11th June 2025. There will be opportunities for pupils to 
sign each other’s shirts but we ask that all pupils bring two shirts to school on Tuesday 10th May. One 
which can be signed and one to remain unsigned for the benefit of the formal leavers’ photos. 
 

Timing Event Details for Tuesday 10th June 

8.45 - 9.15am Breakfast and Registration in the Main Hall. The school will provide a breakfast to 
all pupils. 

9.15 -11.00am Maths Paper 3 Revision – The Maths exam is the following day at 9.00am. 

11.00am Lunchtime – Opportunities for shirt-signing. 

11.45am All pupils to go to the main field for Form Photographs and the Official Leavers’ 
Photographs 

https://theeducationalliance-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/jim_barton_thesnaithschool_org_uk/ESieDRPSewRDrK6JJSetfTQB202mmnVPIFR_4K52BGJXqQ?e=hfe6Mg
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12.45pm All Year 11 pupils to go to the Sports Hall for their Leavers’ Assembly. 

1.15pm The day will end at approximately 1.15pm.  Pupils will be allowed to leave the 
school site to go home. Pupils should make their own arrangements to travel home. 
Alternatively, the school can provide a space on the school site for any pupils to 
work independently if arrangements to get home cannot be made. Once pupils 
have left the school site, they will not be allowed to return to the site. 

 
GCSE examinations started on Tuesday 6th May and all Year 11 pupils are expected to attend school as 
normal until Tuesday 10th June. When not sitting an examination, pupil’s are expected to attend their 
normal timetabled lessons. The afternoon of Monday 9th June will be the last day following their normal 
timetable unless they are sitting the PE or Creative iMedia examinations. From Wednesday 11th June, 
pupils will only be expected to be in school when they have examinations.  
 
Every year, we take the opportunity to invite Year 11 pupils to donate uniform items to boost our pre-
loved uniform stock. We welcome any donations of blazers, ties, and PE Kit (including any footwear in 
good condition). We also welcome donations of scientific calculators. All items can be handed into 
reception. 
 
Pupils who have borrowed revision guides, textbooks and Chromebooks need to return all items to the 
school by Wednesday 18th June. These should be handed into Reception. 
 
All Year 11 pupils are required to empty their locker on the date of their final exam. Keys should be 
returned to Reception and in return students will be returned their deposit of £2.  
 
It is important that parents pay close attention to their child’s lunch account. Any monies remaining on 
account after the final exam has been completed will be refunded. Parents must also ensure that any 
accounts that are overdrawn are settled by Friday 20th June 2025. 
 
Finally, thank you for your consistent support throughout your child’s time at The Snaith School. We wish 
all our Year 11 pupils the best of luck in their upcoming examinations, and we look forward to welcoming 
pupils back to The Snaith School on results day in August and again in the Autumn term to our annual 
celebration event.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr J Barton 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


